
Westvale Elementary School  
Community Council Agenda 
January 16, 2020 
3:15 PM 
Westvale Media Center/Library  
 
ATTENDEES- ALL ARE WELCOME TO ATTEND 
Chelsea Lewis 
Rebecca Eastman 
Jill Morley 
Jen Palomin 
April Gaydosh 
Anjanette Jones  
Garett York 
Marilyn Richards 
 
1. INTRODUCTION OF COUNCIL MEMBERS 
  
2. Fundraising totals/next steps 
About $12,300 profit- less than last years, but the timing would be better 
in spring not right after Halloween. 
Earmarked for School Store- about $1,000 per month to spend is ideal 
amount. So far only $3,000 spent but has been carefully managed- 
currently money has been from a donation that has been sitting around. 
Want to spend this money down before our next SCC fundraiser. 
Use this money for upkeep of the School Store. 
 



3. Safe Walking Routes to School Plan (review/revision) 
Language in Safe Routes about the same. 
Which map is better and more clear? Picture of the aerial view seems 
better. (take off 3 portables that are gone, grade level wings, 8660/Gardner 
Lane label needs to be seen, no need to add verbiage about parking along 
the road, red painted curb?- should be red if it’s supposed to be red, safe 
area so won’t be dangerous for cars leaving, crosswalk all across the road 
and lose 2 spots if the curb shouldn’t really be red and it’s ok to park 
there, Street around the exits/entrances requested to be red (is it a fire 
lane?), 
District concerns (on campus concerns): crosswalk moved to facilitate not 
walking down delivery road 
 
Crossing guards map from Safe Schools and written description. 
Amendment with the area 5 has been adjusted. 
 
Last year- Area 5 (3200 west side neighborhood) requested a crosswalk 
currently not safe without a crosswalk at Haun Dr., flashing light used to 
be near the 8750 (road without the sidewalk), Haun Dr. has a sidewalk. 
Southside of Gardner Lane west of 2200 does not have a sidewalk so 
crossing is not safe, (with parents assisting it is not a safe route, but many 
of our students get themselves to school without parent assistance).  
Closest cross to golf course parking lot is at the 4 way, but parents and 
students do not use the 4 way.  



Keep the concerns from last year and/or additions- request a sidewalk 
audit on west side of 3200 and 9000 S between 2700 and 2200 with the 
lack of safe fencing. Safety concern language included. 


